
Every Child Matters 
The Vineyard Community is heartbroken by the 
discoveries of the remains of children at the 
Residential schools - something which survivors 
have known all along. We are grieved at the loss 
of these children. We are grieved at the pain 
this has caused the families. We are grieved 
that this happened at the hands of the church 
and that it happened in God’s name. We are 
grieved that this evil continues. 

We stand with the survivors of Residential 
schools. We stand with those who have suffered 
generational trauma because of these 
instruments of cultural genocide towards the 
First Nation, Inuit and Métis peoples. We mourn 
with those who mourn. 

We invite you to tie a ribbon on our fence as a 
way to show support to the many generations of 
survivors -  
as a way to process your own grief -  
as a prayer. 



If you need to talk through your sadness, 
if you need someone to pray with you, if 
you need some kindness of any sort, 
please let us know. The church office is 
open most weekdays. Sunday mornings at 
10am are also a time to connect.  

The Indian Residential Schools Crisis Line 
is available 24-hours a day for anyone 
experiencing pain or distress as a result of 
their Residential school experience. 
1-866-925-4419 

“The Lord is close to the 
brokenhearted;  

he rescues those whose  
spirits are crushed.”  

Psalm 34:18
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